
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you see a risk or wrongdoing, 

a safeguarding problem or 

malpractice, then ‘blow the 

whistle’ so we can change it. 

We will encourage and support staff who want to 

raise genuine concerns - so please tell us if 

something at work is troubling you. We are committed 

to dealing with any concerns openly, responsibly and 

professionally. 

If you want to talk about something that’s wrong 

please tell your manager, or call 01992 564 444 to 

discuss your concerns in complete confidence. 
 

You can also talk to any of these designated officers: 

Glen Chipp 01992 564758 Chief Executive  

Derek Macnab 01992 564050 Deputy Chief Executive and 
Director of Neighbourhoods 

Bob Palmer  01992 564279 Director of Resources (Section 151 Officer)  

Colleen O’Boyle 01992 564475 Director of Governance (Monitoring Officer)  

Alan Hall 01992 564004 Director of Communities  

Paula Maginnis 01992 564536 Assistant Director of Human Resources 

Janet Twinn 01992 564215 Assistant Director of Benefits  

Sarah Marsh 01992 564446 Chief Internal Auditor  

    
 

If something’s wrong, 

do what’s right 

… speak up! 
 
 
 
 


